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Whitlock, Melissa

From: Clerk < @camconservators.org.uk>
Sent: 19 February 2024 16:24
To: Cambridge Waste Water Treatment Plant Relocation
Cc: Helen Cleary
Subject: WW010003: Cambridge Waste Water Treatment Plant Relocation Updates - 

DEADLINE 5 

Importance: High

Dear Planning Inspectorate  
 
The Conservators position remains as previously stated to the Examining Authority. The parties are 
continuing positive discussions, and we hope to be in a position to be able to provide a substantive update 
shortly.  
 
Kind regards  
 

Tracy Yarrow 

Clerk 

Conservators of the River Cam 

My working days are Monday – Thursday  

Clayhithe Office, Clayhithe Road, Horningsea, Cambridge, CB25 9JB 

Office: W: camconservancy.org  

 
Disclaimer 

The information contained in this communication from the sender is confidential. It is intended solely for use by the recipient and others authorized 

to receive it. If you are not the recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution or taking action in relation of the contents 

of this information is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. 
 
Privacy Policy 
https://www.camconservancy.org/legislative-framework - 2018 Conservators of the River Cam Privacy Policy 
 

Please note we operate a zero tolerance policy for abuse (both verbal, written and physical) against all our staff . We aim to treat our customers 

with courtesy at all times and expect similar respect to be shown towards our staff. We take all threatening, abusive and violent behaviour very 

seriously. Should an individual act in a manner which is considered to be violent or abusive, all necessary steps will be taken to protect the well 

being of all staff of the Conservators of the River Cam.   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 You don't often get email from @camconservators.org.uk. Learn why this is important  




